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Dates 

Back to School – Tuesday 6th June 

Helping Hands Meeting - Wednesday 7th June 

Sky Access All Arts Week – Week Beginning 19th 

June 

Transition Day – Thursday 22nd June 

Summer Fair - Monday 26th June 

Transition Day – Tuesday 27th June 

Health Week – Week Beginning 3rd July 

Reception Sports Café – Thursday 13th July-2pm 

Break up for Summer – Thursday 20th July 

 

Topics 

This half term our topic is called ‘Shark in 

the Park’ by Nick Sharratt. 

 

 
 

As part of our topic, the children will 

complete activities linked to the themes of 

Parks and Pirates! 

 

Homework Project 

The theme for this term’s homework 

project is ‘Aspirations/What I want to be 

when I grow up’. Please return your child’s 

project by Friday 9th June, so that they can 

be displayed in the School Hall.  

 

Reading Books and Reading Records 

Please continue to read with your child 

every day at home. Your child’s reading 

book will be changed on a Monday. Once you 

have read with your child, please leave a 

comment in their reading record. This will 

enable them to move up the Reading Race 

Track, once they have read 20 times at 

home, they will be invited to ‘Afternoon Tea 

with Mrs C’. 

 

Sports Cafe 

This year we will be doing our Sports Day a 

little differently and you are invited to a 

Sports Café on Thursday 13th July at 

2:00pm. More details to follow! 
 

Information 

Our P.E days are now a Thursday and Friday.  

 

This term we are working on developing our skills 

in teamwork and resilience in Games. We are 

focussing on ‘The Olympics’. 

 

Commando Joe’s 

On Thursday Afternoon, we will be completing 

‘Commando Joe’s’ team building activities in the 

Reception outdoor area. Please remember to 

send a pair of wellies into school with your 

child’s name inside. 

 

Please remember to put names on all 

belongings including hats, coats and all 

clothing including shoes that are worn for P.E. 

 

Warmer Weather  

During warmer weather please send your child 

into school with a hat and wearing suncream. 

Your child will need to apply their  own suncream 

in school, and so please send their suncream into 

school with a name on it and they will apply it 

themselves, before going outside. 

 

If you have any questions about anything at all 

then please ask a member of Staff. We are 

always happy to help! 

 

 
 

  


